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A NEWSLETTER FROM THE SUSQUEHANNA TOWNSHIP HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

Serving the community since 1922 

An IRS 501(c)(3) public charity 
EIN:  46-2979340 

FEBRUARY 2021 

We are excited to invite you and the 
community to our 3rd Annual 
SpringFest.  The event will feature  
Crafters, Vendors, Potted Spring 
Flowers, Food Trucks, Children’s 
Book Giveaway, and Music!   

SpringFest will be held on Saturday, 
May 22, 2021 from 11:00am-4:00pm 
at the Susquehanna Township High 
School parking lot located at 3500 
Elmerton Avenue.  

Look for the event parking signs.  We 
are asking everyone to enter from  
North Progress Avenue near Sara 
Lindemuth/Anna Carter.  There is no 
charge for parking or to enter the 
event. 

Updates including event participants 
will be posted on our website at sth-
salumniassociation.com/springfest-
2021 and our Facebook page. 

If you have any questions, please 
contact Susan at (703) 625-8286 or 
via email at sbg06@aol.com 

The Alumni Association and the 
HANNA Foundation are pleased to 
host the Susquehanna Invitational 
Charity Golf Tournament and Ban-
quet on Friday, June 18, 2021 at  
Sunset Golf Course, 2601 Sunset Dr, 
Middletown, PA 17057.  

Join us at 11:30 am for an afternoon 
of golf with friends, delicious food 
and beverages, a chance to win great 
prizes, and above all, an opportunity 
to support the students of  Susquehan-
na Township School District.  

Even if you are not golfing, join us 
after the tournament at our HANNA 
Social beginning at 5PM and/or the 
Happy Hour & Dinner at 6PM.   

Please direct inquiries to Andrea 
Weikert at (717) 877-8321 or alweik-
ert@gmail.com or Tammi Hammaker 
at (717) 215-7583 / thammak-
er21@gmail.com 

See more details on pages 10-12 or at 
https://www.sthsalumniassociation.com/
susquehanna-invitational/ 

Look for upcoming information on 
SUMMER BASH (July) and PINK 
OUT (October).  As soon as we know 
what the impact of COVID-19 is on 
each of them we will spread the 
word.  We are hopefully optimistic 
that we will be able to hold each one 
of them this year. 

Back by popular demand!  After a 
successful first-year Susquehanna 

Township Food Truck Festival, we 
are looking forward to building on last 

year’s well-attended event.  Three 
food trucks sold out.  More infor-

mation to follow as event planning 
develops.  Mark your calendars for 
October 2.  

https://www.sthsalumniassociation.com/springfest-2021
https://www.sthsalumniassociation.com/springfest-2021
https://www.sthsalumniassociation.com/springfest-2021
mailto:sbg06@aol.com
mailto:alweikert@gmail.com
mailto:alweikert@gmail.com
mailto:thammaker21@gmail.com
mailto:thammaker21@gmail.com
https://www.sthsalumniassociation.com/susquehanna-invitational/
https://www.sthsalumniassociation.com/susquehanna-invitational/
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A l l y n  R o s e n b e r g e r  ’13 
M a r t h a  S k e n d e r  ’79 
P h i l  S k e n d e r  ’75 

Dear Alumni and Friends,  
                 
I hope that you, your family, and your 
friends are doing well as we manage 
our lives through the Covid19 pandem-
ic.  The challenges have been great but 
we will come out on the other side 
stronger together. 
 

Although we were unable to see each 
other in person during our typical cal-
endar, we were able to hold a few ac-

tivities, the Red-N-White BBQ in May and with our HANNA 
Foundation partner the Susquehanna Township Food Truck 
Festival in October.  And the Vietnam Memorial was complet-
ed! 
 

While looking forward to a better 2021, we are planning sever-
al events which you will find highlighted throughout the news-
letter.  In addition to our event planning, we have contracted 
with Triangle Press Design Services to create our marketing 
materials for our field house campaign this year.  More news 
to follow!   
 

The Board of Directors and I are looking forward to seeing 
you soon.   
 

Be Well.  Stay Well. 

 

sthsalumniassociation@gmail.com | 717.572.0901 

FO RGE T  
 

Thomas A. Campbell  ‘57 
Richard Casher ‘58 
Michael Anthony Farley ‘14 
Helen Hoffman "Polly" Feaser ‘63 
Adam R. Gassner ‘87 
Robert E. Herman, Sr. ‘54 
Jennie Zettlemoyer Horstick ‘42 
Alyssa Hillary Kibler ‘03 
Nancy Ridinger Leonard ‘54 
Sally C. Levy ‘Faculty 
Gerald ”Gerry” Lowry ‘46 
Brian K. Mateer ‘85 
Glenda Dodd McCarthur ‘High School Staff 
Lloyd Reed Jr. ‘56 
William A. "Bill" Skelly ‘65 
Betty Early Piccola Smith ‘39 
Kenneth "Kenny" Smith ‘78 
Sam Sobczak ‘Faculty 
Tracey M. Waters ‘85 

Join our LinkedIn group to  
Network or Mentor! 

 

Search on “Susquehanna Township Alumni Group” 
or  

https://www.linkedin.com/in/susquehanna-township-
alumni-group-829436123 

Notice of Annual Meeting 
 

On:  Thursday, May 13, 2021 

Time: 7:00 p.m. 

Location:  Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3828599771 
 

Meeting ID: 382 859 9771 
One tap mobile 
+13126266799,,3828599771# US (Chicago) 
+16465588656,,3828599771# US (New York) 
 

Dial by your location 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
 

Meeting ID: 382 859 9771 

mailto:sthsalumniassociation@gmail.com
https://www.linkedin.com/in/susquehanna-township-alumni-group-829436123
https://www.linkedin.com/in/susquehanna-township-alumni-group-829436123
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3828599771
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OFFICERS, BOARD MEMBERS 
AND COMMITTEES 

President– Dwayne DeFoor '78  

Vice President– Susan Gordon ‘78  

Secretary-Tammi Bonneville Hammaker ‘83  

Treasurer– Charles B. Friedlander ‘78 
 

Ardee Burno, Jr. ‘82 

Kim Fitting ’84    

Irene Major Knapik ‘56 

Charlene Morris ‘70 

Barb Smith Pearce ‘65 

Elliot Solomon ‘16 

Andrea Mercurio Weikert ‘85 
 

Student Representatives 

Helen Tesfay ‘21 

Luzdarys Hiraldo ‘21 

Xavier Humphrey ‘22 
 

Committees  

Activities- Kim Fitting ’84, Barb Smith Pearce ‘65, Sandy 
Daily '65, Helen Forbes McCollum '56, Shirley Kauffman 
Kannegieser '50 
Auditing–Open 
Fundraising-Tammi Hammaker ‘83 Chairman, Susan Gor-
don ‘78, Andrea Weikert ‘85 
Susquehanna Invitational Golf Committee-Susan Gor-
don ‘78, Tammi Hammaker ’83, Andrea Weikert ‘85, Kim 
Fitting ’84, Tim DeFoor '79 (ex-officio) 
Hanna Education Foundation–Dwayne DeFoor ’78 
Historical-Charlene Morris ‘70 
Marketing/Social Media-Susan Gordon ‘78, Chuck Fried-
lander ‘78, Dwayne DeFoor ‘78           
Membership–Dwayne DeFoor ‘78, Elliot Solomon ‘16 
Memorial Gardens-Shirley Kauffman Kannegieser '50, 
Chair Emeritus  
Newsletter–Dwayne DeFoor ‘78, Barb Smith Pearce ‘65 
Nominating-Barb Smith Pearce ‘65 
Outreach-Irene Knapik ‘56 
Pink Out-Justin Pitassi (Student Co-Chair), Justice Roney 
(Student Co-Chair), Tammi Bonneville Hammaker ‘83, An-
drea Mercurio Weikert ’85,  Susan Gordon ‘78, Dwayne 
DeFoor ‘78, Dr. Stephen Sexsmith. School District Liaison) 
Scholarship–Dwayne DeFoor ‘78, Tammi Hammaker ‘83, 

Susan Gordon '78, Irene Knapik ‘56, Charlene Morris ‘70 

School Liaison–Jennifer Jenkins ‘90 

 
 
 
 
Please let us know about your reunion plans.  If you are 
planning an event during these ever changing times we 
will help get the word out.  Email information to:  

sthsalumniassociation@gmail.com 

Send Membership Name Changes,  
New Addresses, and Obits to: 

 

STHS Alumni Association 
PO Box 61474 

Harrisburg, PA  17106 or 
 

Telephone:  717-572-0901 or 
 

sthsalumniassociation@gmail.com 

We are happy to have three student representatives join 

the Board for this calendar year. 

 

Helen Tesfay ‘21 

 

 

 

Luzdarys Hiraldo ‘21 

 
 

Xavier Humphrey ‘22 

Volunteerism 

Election Day Food Drive 

Blood Drive 

Homecoming 

Prom Committee 

Cards for Veterans 

Pep Rally  

Youth Day of Caring 

Involvement 

Student Government (Treasurer) 

National Honor Society 

Key Club 

Interact Club 

Culture Club 
 

Activities 

Youth and Government 

Involvement 

Student Government 

Mini-THON 

Key Club 

Spectrum 

National Honor Society 

Activities 

Tennis 
 

Volunteerism 

GLO Student Advisor 

Food Bank 

Involvement 

Mini-THON 
Key Club 

Youth Excel 
Fashion Design Program 

Volunteerism 

Charity Miles 

Mental Health Advocacy 

   Hanna Bouquet Clothing       

   Drive 

mailto:sthsalumniassociation@gmail.com
mailto:sthsalumniassociation@gmail.com
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Susan Anthony, Class of 
1970, received the Rotary 
Club of Harrisburg's prestig-
ious Community Service 
Award.  The annual Com-
munity Service Award rec-
ognizes a Rotarian for 
“performing outstanding 
service in their communi-
ty.  Susan was nominated 
by Rotary members be-

cause of the award recipient’s commitment to make 
communities healthier, exemplify humanity, and pro-
mote peace.   
 

Susan exemplifies all of those characteristics and 
much more.  Her dedication to the Susquehanna 
Township School District in her former role as Com-
munication Director to her commitment to the HAN-
NA Foundation and its HANNA Pantry is outstanding.  
The Alumni Association, Dauphin County Library Sys-
tem, and the Susquehanna Art Museum are just a 
few of the many organizations where Susan has ex-
tended her guidance and support. 
 

Cate Barron, Publisher of Penn Live and the Patriot-

News, introduced Susan during the December cere-

mony.  Susan joins a long list of well-respected hon-

orees including Marion Alexander, Betty Hungerford, 

Peggy Grove, Dr. William Murray, Dr. John Judson, 

Ginny Roth, Karen Snider, Conrad Seigel, Jeff Boswell, 

Janice Black, Frank Grady, and Bob Hostetter.   

Laura Taylor, PhD, MCHES, 
Class of 1986, and two of 
her co-workers, were rec-
ognized in December by the  
Society for Public Health 
Education (NJSOPHE) as 
2020 Health Educator of 
the Year.   
 

Also, Laura and three co-
workers on the NJ Department of Health Education 
Team were honored with the 2020 Outstanding 
Health Materials Award for their work on Covid-19 
education “Why You Can’t Test Out of COVID-19 
Quarantine”. 
 

NJSOPHE is an organization of health education 
professionals and students dedicated to improving 
health through practice and research. The Out-
standing Health Materials Award was established 
in 2013 to recognize excellence in the creation of 
health education pieces, including print, multi-
media, and training materials. 

Photo:  Mark Pynes  
             mpynes@pennlive.com  

Get ready 
for 

SpringFest 
on May 22 

! 
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We are accepting: 

 

Clean, gently-used or new items – All sizes accepted 
 

Suits & Shirts: Tuxedos, suits, shirts  

Dresses: Gowns, party, prom, formal  

Accessories & Shoes: Jewelry, handbags, ties 

 

 

Lexi and Andrea Weikert at  

alweikert@yahoo.com  
 
 
 

 

mailto:alweikert@yahoo.com
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Susan C. Helm 
Class of 1961 

Pennsylvania House  
Representative 104th District 

Timothy L. DeFoor 
Class of 1979 

Pennsylvania Auditor General 

Meron Yemane 
Class of 2003 

Harrisburg Regional Chamber 
Board of Directors Chair  
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Lori Shandelmeir Locust, Class of 1982, is closing out her second year with the NFL’s Tampa Bay Buccaneers 
as an assistant defensive line coach.  Lori’s football career has been one filled with many firsts and achieve-
ments.  What a way to add to her accomplishments with an appearance in Super Bowl LV against the reign-
ing Super Bowl Champions Kansas City Chiefs on February 7.   
 

SI.com listed Lori as one of the 20 Most Fascinating People in and Around Super Bowl LV!   
 
Lori’s journey... 
 

2019:  Birmingham Iron assistant defensive line coach in the Alliance of American Football League  
2010-2018:  Susquehanna Township High School assistant coach under Coach Joe Headen 
2018:  Baltimore Ravens defensive line coaching intern during the team's training camp 
2017-2018:  Lehigh Valley Steelhawks line/linebackers coach and co-special teams coordinator 
In the National Arena League 
2017-2018:  East Preps Team America Talent Showcase defensive line coach 
2016-2018:  DMV Elite semi-professional team assistant coach 
2013-2016:  Central Penn Piranha assistant coach 
2008-2012 and 2017-18:  Keystone Assault assistant coach in the Women's Football Alliance 
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THANK YOU! 

As a result of your generous donations and in-kind contributions from our business commu-
nity the Vietnam War Memorial is now complete!  We can’t thank you enough. Thank You 
to Richard Veet and Bill Smith for coordinating the completion activities.  Well done.  
 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Vietnam War Memorial Committee 

Richard Veet, Shirley Kannegieser, Carol Carter, Larry Carter, Bill Dale, Richard Fleegal, Dave Funk,  
Barry Garber, Ben Lerew, Charles Lloyd, Gary Lyter, Bill Smith, Harry Stoner 

Wilt and Company 

Tim Wilt 
Shrubs and Mulch 

Boger Concrete Inc. 

Concrete  

Nason Benner Caulking 

Nason Benner 
Concrete Base Seal 

Kennyco Inc. 

Chris Kenny 
General Contractor 

Arney Brothers Inc. 

Bob Arney  
 Excavation 
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https://www.sthsalumniassociation.com/springfest-2021
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Dear Alumni and Friends, 

These are challenging times for us all, and we hope you are in good spirits and healthy! Right now, we are 
doing everything possible to sustain operations and provide services to our community. While there is a lot 
of uncertainty, we know that we need to adapt fast to our changing reality. Now, more than ever, our com-
munity needs us. And we need you. 

The Susquehanna Township High School Alumni Association and the HANNA Education Foundation are 
partnering again to host the Susquehanna Invitational Golf Tournament and Banquet on Friday, June 18, 
2021, at Sunset Golf Course. Join us at 11:30 am for an afternoon of golf with friends, delicious food and 
beverages, a chance to win great prizes, and above all, an opportunity to support the students in the Sus-
quehanna Township School District.  

To register or contribute, please use the following forms or download the 2021 Susquehanna Invitational 
Registration and Sponsorship form.  You may register or contribute online via Eventbrite at 2021 Susque-
hanna Invitational Registration Online.  There are numerous tax-deductible sponsorship levels where you 
can contribute. With your assistance, we can provide opportunities and student-based activities that go 
beyond the curriculum to enhance the education of Susquehanna Township students. 

In times like this, we are reminded of how interconnected we all are. Thank you for being part of our com-
munity. Without you, none of it is possible.  Your donation makes a difference in the lives of the students 
and families in the Susquehanna Township School District.   

Whether as a golfer and/or a business sponsor we look forward to you joining us on June 18.  If you have 
any questions or comments please email HannaInvitational@gmail.com  

Sincerely, 

Dwayne DeFoor 
President, STHS Alumni Association 

John Fabian 
President, HANNA Education Foundation 

http://www.sthsalumniassociation.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/2021-Susquehanna-Invitational-Letter-and-Forms-02-01-2021.pdf
http://www.sthsalumniassociation.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/2021-Susquehanna-Invitational-Letter-and-Forms-02-01-2021.pdf
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2021-susquehanna-invitational-golf-tournament-hanna-socialawards-dinner-tickets-139437787175
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2021-susquehanna-invitational-golf-tournament-hanna-socialawards-dinner-tickets-139437787175
mailto:HannaInvitational@gmail.com


SPONSORSHIP LEVELS 

PRESENTING SPONSOR (Exclusive)

$2,000 
Two team entries (8 golfers) 
Lead Sponsorship acknowledgment on ALL promotional materials, 
social media, websites, press releases, and day of materials 
Speaking opportunity at the Shot Gun Start and Awards Banquet 
Company Banner displayed at Registration and Awards Banquet 
Company marketing materials at Registration and in golfer swag bags 
Two (2) tee box signs displayed at premium holes 
First right of refusal for 2022 Tournament 

PREMIUM SPONSOR (4 Available)

$1,500 
One team entry (4 golfers) 
Sponsorship acknowledgment on ALL promotional materials, social 
media, websites, press releases, and day of materials 
Special recognition at Shot Gun Start and Awards Banquet 
Company Banner displayed at Registration and Awards Banquet 
Company marketing materials at Registration and in golfer swag bags 
One tee box sign displayed at a premium hole 

HOSPITALITY SPONSOR (5 Available)

$1,000   Select One:      ___Grab N’ Go Lunch
 ___ Beer Cart 
___ Beverage Stations 
___ Hanna Social Happy Hour 
___ Dinner & Awards 

• One team entry (4 golfers)
• Sponsorship acknowledgment on all day of materials
• Company Banner displayed and marketing materials at

Sponsored Area & in golfer swag bags
• Recognition at Shot Gun Start and Awards Banquet
• One tee box sign displayed at a hole

ON-SITE SPONSOR 
(Many available and can be customized for your business needs) 

$350 
Examples: Skills Games, Putting Green, Driving Range, etc. 
• Company Representative can be located at Sponsored Hole/Area to
• Market directly to golfers throughout the day of the tournament
• Sponsorship acknowledgment on all day of materials
• Opportunity to provide company swag to players

BUSINESS SPONSOR 

$600 
One team entry (4 golfers) 
Sponsorship acknowledgment on all day of materials 
Opportunity to provide company swag to players 
One tee box sign displayed at a hole 

TEE BOX SIGN SPONSOR 
$150 

One (1) 18” x 24” tee box sign displayed at a hole on the course 
Recognition on Day of Signage 

IN-KIND DONATION SPONSOR 

Sign acknowledging your company with your donated item 



☐ PRESENTING ☐ PREMIUM 
☐ HOSPITALITY:

SPONSORSHIP LEVEL: ☐ ON-SITE: 

COMPANY NAME: 

CONTACT NAME: 

PHONE NUMBER: 

EMAIL: 

ADDRESS: 

☐ BUSINESS
☐ TEE BOX SIGN ☐   DONATION (SEE BELOW)

CITY: ZIP: 

IN-KIND DONATIONS AND COMPANY PROMOTIONAL ITEMS 

DONATION TYPE : RAFFLE BASKET ITEM GOLFER SWAG BAG ITEM OTHER 

DESCRIPTION: VALUE OF ITEM: $ 

DELIVERY METHOD: DROP OFF PICKUP NEEDED 

CONTACT NAME: 

DONATION 

IN PLACE OF SPONSORSHIP, I WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A MONETARY DONATION IN THE AMOUNT OF $ 

Please make check payable to SUSQUEHANNA INVITATIONAL and send to 
SUSQUEHANNA INVITATIONAL, P.O. BOX 61474, HARRISBURG, PA 17106-1474 

PLEASE SEND DIGITAL MATERIALS FOR INCLUSION IN TOURNAMENT 
PROMOTIONS TO: Hannalnvitational@gmail.com 

mailto:Hannalnvitational@gmail.com


MAIL THIS REGISTRATION FORM WITH CHECK 

OR 

Please make checks payable to: 

Susquehanna Invitational 
and send to P.O. BOX 61474, 
HARRISBURG, PA 17106-1474 

TEAM NAME:  ARE YOU PLAYING AS PART OF A SPONSORSHIP? 

TEAM CAPTAIN: YES NO 

ADDRESS: 

EMAIL: PHONE: 

PLAYER 2: 

ADDRESS: 

EMAIL: PHONE: 

PLAYER 3: 

ADDRESS: 

EMAIL: PHONE: 

PLAYER 4: 

ADDRESS: 

EMAIL: PHONE: 

TOTAL ENCLOSED: $ 

START AT

or 

& prizes. 

FRIDAY, JUNE 18th 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2021-susquehanna-invitational-golf-tournament-hanna-socialawards-dinner-tickets-139437787175


MAIL THIS REGISTRATION FORM WITH CHECK 

OR 

Please make checks payable to: 

Susquehanna Invitational 
and send to P.O. BOX 61474, 
HARRISBURG, PA 17106-1474 

JOIN US AFTER THE TOURNAMENT, EVEN IF YOU ARE NOT GOLFING! 

Join the Alumni Association, HANNA Foundation, District Administration and Staff, our Sponsors and golfers, 
local dignitaries, and other community members for the social, dinner, raffles and great time! 

NAME: 

NUMBER OF ADULT TICKETS: 

NUMBER OF STUDENT TICKETS: 

EMAIL: 

ADDRESS: 

CITY ZIP: 

PHONE: 

TOTAL ENCLOSED: $ 

DONATION 
IN PLACE OF ATTENDING, I WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A MONETARY DONATION IN THE AMOUNT OF $ 

Please make check payable to SUSQUEHANNA INVITATIONAL and send to 
SUSQUEHANNA INVITATIONAL, P.O. BOX 61474, HARRISBURG, PA 17106-1474 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT US: HannaInvitational@gmail.com 

FRIDAY, JUNE 18th 

mailto:HannaInvitational@gmail.com
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I’ve always been interested in art – studying fashion and drawing in high 
school. I enjoy it all, but it was when I was given a camera that my inter-
est really changed.  I applied and was accepted in Maine College of Art’s 
Summer Pre-College program, which is a three-week intensive studio ex-
perience that allowed me to explore photography in a way I never could 
do in Harrisburg.  As a shy person, it is hard for me to share my feelings, 
but I knew in my heart that this experience would change my life. I come 
alive behind a camera.  The $1,500 the alumni association awarded me to 
attend MECCA was life-changing. - Jahbree Kershaw 

I am sincerely honored to have been selected as the recipient of one of the 
STHS Alumni Scholarships and grateful for the opportunities it will pro-
vide me. Without a doubt, this scholarship will play a key role in achiev-
ing my educational dreams. The financial burden placed on me to pursue 
my education will be reduced. Thank you for your continued support!  - 
Lexi Weikert 

Mini Grants fund and supplement innovation and technology in our 
schools. More than $15,000 in the past two years have been awarded for 
drone technology for GIS mapping in forensic science classes, murals at 
the middle school, incentives to bolster positive behavior at every grade 
level, innovative classroom learning tools, flexible seating for special ed-
ucation classrooms, and iPads in classroom centers. 
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PROVIDE YOUR INFORMATION 
First Name:   

Last Name: 

E-Mail:

Mailing Address: 

Phone: 

Graduation Date: 

Are you a member of the Alumni Association? 

YOUR BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Name: 

Business Address: 

Business Phone Number: 

Field of Business:  

Business Email: 

About your Business:  

Business Website: 

We are excited to launch our new alumni-owned business directory. This list has been created for alumni who own their 
businesses and for alumni who are looking to support alumni-owned businesses.  Whether it’s a privately-owned com-
pany, a partnership, sole proprietorship, or home-based business, we encourage you to show your support for small 
businesses everywhere and especially those created, owned, and operated by fellow Susquehanna Township “Hanna” 
graduates.   

Submit your business information by providing the following information.  This directory is provided as a ser -
vice to encourage networking and the support of alumni-owned and affiliated businesses.   

Questions?  Please contact Andrea Weikert at (717) 877-8321 or via email at  alweikert@gmail.com

Business Logo: 

Business Facebook: 

Business Twitter: 

Business Instagram: 

Do you want to offer a discount for Alumni? 

MENTORSHIP 
Are you interested in mentoring a Susquehanna 
Township student?  Or hold a Shadow Day? 

Are you interested in offering an internship to a Sus-
quehanna Township graduate? 

Can we contact you for sponsorship opportunities? 

Additional Comments: 

https://www.vuu.edu/alumni/vuu-alumni-business-service-directory-form
mailto:alweikert@gmail.com
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MEMBERSHIP 
ALUMNI & FRIENDS 

LIFETIME MEMBERSHIP IS ONLY 
$15.00 for Alumni / $20.00 for Associate (non-Alumni) 

Check payable to:  STHS Alumni Association 

Mail your check and Membership Info to: 

STHS Alumni Association 
PO Box 61474  

Harrisburg, PA  17106-1474 

Name  _____________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________     
 ____________________________________ 
 ____________________________________ 

Graduation Year _______________  (if appropriate)

Phone _________________________ 

Email _________________________  

Prefer to receive your newsletter via email?  Circle:  Yes  or  No 

Include a Tax Deductible Donation  $ ___________ 

In support of Scholarship, Memorial Gardens, Newsletter, 
Student Opportunity, or General Fund 

An IRS 501(c)(3) public charity 
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The Hanna Musical Club has opportunities for our alumni to perform in this year’s virtual high school 
spring musical experience!  With the current pandemic climate, we are producing a student-led fully-
filmed cabaret.  If you are interested in singing as an ensemble member on a number or two, we 
would love to hear from you!  
  
Please CLICK HERE to provide us with your name, contact info (phone and email), and graduating 
class and we will be in touch with further details.  Having alumni participation would be a meaningful 
way to show our kids how our greater school community is there to support them during this chal-
lenging year. 

Please complete the questionnaire by Sunday, February 21
st
 if you’d like to participate and a mem-

ber of the production team will be in touch with further details. 
  
Thanks and be well!  
  
Sally Bowman Keaveney, Co-Director, Class of 1998 
Takia Colston-Krow, Producer, Class of 1998 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xvZz1v09yE-U9njs_groFl78SMdYReJIg2PF4A2DZ8NUM1BDTDlGWERYRjRPRVVZUVhMSThPV0lPNS4u


S.T.H.S. Alumni Association 
PO Box 61474 

Harrisburg, Pa. 17106-1474 

An IRS 501(c)(3) charitable organization 

EIN: 46-2979340 

Website 
www.sthsalumniassociation.com

Facebook 
www.facebook.com/STHSAA

LinkedIn 
www.linkedin.com/in/susquehanna-township-alumni-group-829436123 

Email 
sthsalumniassociation@gmail.com 

https://www.sthsalumniassociation.com
http://www.facebook.com/STHSAA
https://www.linkedin.com/in/susquehanna-township-alumni-group-829436123
mailto:sthsalumniassciation@gmail.com
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